
REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS32241C1 / S1095

This legislation updates the statute to reflect the salary increases made from the actions of the 2023 and
2024 Idaho Legislature. Future funding increases for teachers and pupil service staff are based off Change
in Employee Compensation (CEC).

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation requires no additional funding. It is an update to code to reflect previous action.

Contact:
Senator James W. Woodward
(208) 332-1000
Representative Mark Sauter
(208) 332-1000
Senator Janie Ward-Engelking
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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